
HAGUE TOWN BOARD SPECIAL MEETING 

 

May 31, 2018 

 
The Special Town Board meeting of the Hague town board was held Thursday, May 31, 2018 at 

The Hague Community Center at 7:00pm with the following members present: 

 

Supervisor Frasier, J.Patchett, M. Cherubini, S. Ramant 

 

Absent: M. Fitzgerald II   

Others present: Janet Hanna- Town Clerk 

 

Motion to open the meeting by M. Cherubini, seconded by J.Patchett at 7:00pm. 

 

Public Hearing 

 

Motion to open the public hearing by M. Cherubini, seconded by J.Patchett at 7:05pm. 

 

Supervisor Frasier read the public hearing notice. She stated that the Town of Hague received an 

award from the NY Rural Water Association for Wastewater System of the Year. It says ‘Town 

of Hague in recognition of their forward thinking and commitment in protecting the 

environment’. She thanked the board, the asset committee and especially the staff of the WWTP. 

 

No one spoke against this law. Ginger Kuenzel explained the reasoning behind it and the work 

involved. The committee and the town will look into a meeting this summer for districts one and 

two. Edna suggested questions from the public be sent in beforehand so they will have the 

answers instead of having to get back to people. 

 

Motion to close the public hearing by S. Ramant, seconded by J.Patchett at 7:15pm. 

 

RESOLUTION #76 OF 2018 Adoption of Sewer Use Local Law 

 

Resolution introduced by S. Ramant and seconded by J. Patchett. 

 

WHEREAS, The Hague Town Board adopted Local Law #1 of 2005 entitled Sewer Use on 

April 15, 2005, and 

 

WHEREAS, this law is to replace Law 1 of 2005 in its entirety, and 

 

WHEREAS, The Hague Town Board held a public hearing on public hearing on the 31st day of 

May, 2018 at 7:00 pm at The Hague community center, Hague NY to hear all 

interested persons for or against the adoption of Local Law #1 of 2018, entitled 

“Hague Sewer Use” notice of public hearing being published on May 19, 2018 in 

the Post Star, Now Therefore be it 

 



RESOLVED, that Local Law #1 of 2018 entitled Hague Sewer Use be adopted and filed with 

the Department of State. 

 
Duly adopted by the following vote:  

Ayes: Supv. Frasier, M. Cherubini, S. Ramant, J. Patchett 

Nays: None  

Absent: M. Fitzgerald II 

Carried 4-0 

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting by S. Ramant, seconded by M. Cherubini at 7:25pm. 

 

 

 

Janet M. Hanna 

Town Clerk 


